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The Capitol 
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August 10, 2018 

Dear Governor Scott: 

Division of Administration and Financial Management 
Ruth Dillard, Director 

2601 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1049 

Phone: 850.717.1 345 • Fax: 850.921.8992 

Rick Scott, Governor 

Senate Bill 1194, which was passed during the 2014 Legislative Session and became law as 
Chapter 2014-06, Laws of Florida, provided requirements for each agency to submit a report 
relating to citizen support organizations and direct-support organizations. These provisions are 
located in section 20.058, Florida Statutes. 

By August 15th of each year, each agency is required to submit a report containing information 
provided by and recommendations related to its citizen support organizations and direct-support 
organizations. There are no citizen support organizations or direct-support organizations 
created, approved, or administered by the Department of Business and Professional Regulation 
on which to report. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Legislative Affairs Director Jo Morris at 
(850) 487 -4827. 

Ruth Bizzell Dillard 
Director of Administration and Financial Management 
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